
 

 

  

 
 
 

RESCISSION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Tuesday, August 25, 2020 

 

For the following properties: 
 

• 191, 201 Lenell Road – Ostego Bay II Condominium  
    

The Friday, August 21, 2020 precautionary boil water notice for these locations are hereby 
rescinded following the satisfactory completion of the bacteriological survey showing the water 
is safe to drink. 
 
If you have any questions about this rescission notice, please contact the reFRESH Waterlines 
Public Information Office at Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-1071 or email to 
info@reFRESHFMBeach.com. 
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